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NOTICE

The Secretariat to the Permanent Council of the Organization presents its compliments to the permanent representatives and wishes to announce that the Permanent Mission of Costa Rica has decided to withdraw the document “Draft Inter-American Declaration on the Family,” which was published by the Secretariat on May 5, 2003, under the classification CP/CAJP-2067/03.  Therefore, the document has been cancelled.
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